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“THE CALL TO 'ARMS” is the work of a few Montreal
citizens, who with the aid of many friends, took upon themselves
to endeavor to produce a tangible record of the manifold and
splendid ways in which Montrealers, military and civil; have
served their Country and their Empire during the last five
months of 1914. Their first object was to record these'facts;
secondly, their desire was to serve the Montreal Patriotic Fund
by turning over to its treasurer the proceeds of the publication,
above the actual net cost of production and distribution. With
gratitude for much invaluable assistance received from the
many friends who contributed their time and advice gra-
tuitously—and especially among these are to be mentioned
Mr. Bernard K. Sandwell, who directed the editorial work,
Messrs. A. R. Doble, R. J. Younge, Lieut.-Col. John A. Gunn,
J. M. Gibbon—the publishers now commit their volume to
the Citizens of Montreal.

ERRATA

The names given at the foot of page 112 are those of the
Advisory Committee on finance and not those of the General
Executive Committee of the Montreal Branch of the Patriotic
Fund, of which Mr. Herbert B. Ames, M.P. is President and
Lt.-Col. F. Minden Cole is Honorary Secretary. The same
remarks apply to the photographs on page 114.



